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Safety Sense Course Students in Grades 4-

9 participated in a Safety Course over two-

half days in early September. They learned 

safety indoors and outdoors, including fire, 

water and farm safety. The goal is that 

everyone stay safe and well when caring for 

themselves and for others.  

- Mrs. Coolidge & Mrs. Greigson 

Reminders 

- Students should be bringing home 

their agendas everyday to be signed 

by a parent then bringing them back 

to school.  

- Please make sure your child has a 

good pair of indoor running shoes.  

- All students need to bring a reusable 

water bottle to school! 

- Dress for the weather! Students will 

be going outside for recess 

everyday and have outdoor Phys. 

Ed. on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

September has been a great month at 

school! Students and staff are settling in 

and getting used to school routines again.  

It was lovely to see many parents at the 

Open House! Thank you for your continued 

support of your child’s education! 

Upcoming Events 

- October 14th – No School – Thanksgiving 

- October 23rd – Progress Conversations 

- October 25th – No School – Teacher PD 

- November 8th – No School – Teacher PD 

- November 11th – No School – 

Remembrance Day 

 

Progress Conversations 

Progress Conversations are scheduled for 

Wednesday, October 23rd. Letters with 

appointment times will be sent home in the 

middle of October.  Please let us know as 

soon as possible if your appointment time 

doesn’t work. We look forward to seeing 

you all! 


